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   Love, Learn and Live in Christ!                                                                                                                                                               Friday 5th October 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

Information Evening for Parents/Carers 
A huge thank you to the parents/carers who came along to the Information Evenings we organised to help you keep updated face to face, ask questions if needed and chat to the staff. A special thank you those parents/carers with children in both Reception and Y1-6 who came to listen to me twice! I do hope you found it useful and of course it’s always nice to catch up with other parents/carers you don’t see often.

Sacramental Programme
Parents/carers of children in Years 3 and 4 have hopefully found the information and dates for First Confession and First Holy Communion on the website. I shall let Year 6 parents/carers know about dates for Confirmation as soon as I get the information from the parish.

Macmillan Coffee Morning
Another huge thank you to for supporting this wonderful annual event which raises money for such a deserving charity. Many of you sent in buns, biscuits and cakes which sold well! We have some left over as always and will organise a bun sale for the children. A fantastic £530 was raised and will be added to from the sale of the remaining buns after celebration assembly. Well done everyone!

Welcome Disco
What a lovely welcome disco last Friday enjoyed by all our new children from Nursery and Reception. Mrs Naylor particularly enjoyed the opportunity to have a dance and all the staff who came along commented on what a lovely atmosphere it was. Thanks to our PTSC for organising and to the staff who were there.

Another Welcome…
We also welcome 2 new children to our Year 6 class. Gabriel and Sevi. They have both settled in well and we are really pleased they have joined our school family. Thank you to our Year 6 class for making them feel so welcome and part of the St Joseph’s team already!

Scientists!
Our Year 5 had a wonderful day at the Catalyst Science Centre in their white lab coats and safety googles! They carried out different experiments and experienced the lab environment. They’ve been doing lots of experiments in class too and you can see some photos of these as well as the trip on their class web page.

Not Quite the Flintstones!
Our Year 3 children are learning about the Stone Age as part of their History Curriculum and had a workshop on Tuesday. They had a marvellous time and learned a lot to add to their existing knowledge. They also dressed up and practised throwing spears (it was all safe of course!) as they experienced something of life in the stone ages. Yabadabadoo!

Film Club 
This was well attended yesterday and what a great film! The children loved it, even if they had seen it before. They love being with their friends and sharing that time together. Thank you PTSC and Mrs Eland for running it.

Diary dates next week
	Monday 8th Oct
	· PTSC at 7.30pm in the staff room – do come along!

	Friday 12th Oct
	· Nursery and Reception Rainbow Challenge all morning. Details from class
· 9 of our choir represent school at a local Church Schools Choral Workshop
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Our Ethos focus is the Virtue of Charity
So far we have reflected on the story of Creation and The Lost Sheep.
Are we selfless in our acts of charity? 
 Do we put the needs of others before our own? 
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